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Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Board, Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, and 
Office of the Comptroller of the Currency met with representatives of Morgan Stanley regarding 
the agencies’ Basel III endgame notice of proposed rulemaking (Basel III endgame proposal) and 
the Board’s GSIB surcharge proposal.  Representatives of Morgan Stanley shared their views 
related to the proposed credit-risk, operational-risk, and market-risk capital requirements under 
the Basel III endgame proposal; the interaction between the Basel III endgame proposal and 
other enhanced prudential standards applicable to Morgan Stanley; and the transitional 
provisions in the Basel III endgame proposal.  Regarding the GSIB surcharge proposal, 
representatives of Morgan Stanley shared views regarding the periodicity of certain calculations. 
 


